
• 

Maple Syrup Tasting Entry Application

 Due Back August 19th 

All entries for the Maple tasting contest need to have one entry for people's choice award and able to supply one 

quart. Entries for the department of AG judging all entries need to bring a 2-ounce bottle of each entry.  All Maple 

Sugar Houses can enter as many “sample bottles” as they would like, of color, and grades of syrup.  Please fill out 

the entry application and return it to NCCOC (North Country Chamber of Commerce) at 104 Main Street, Suite 206 

Colebrook, NH 03576. All applications should be returned no later than August 19th.  

1. People’s Choice _________________________________

2. AG Entry _____________________________________

3. AG Entry_________________________________________________

4. AG Entry__________________________________________________

5. AG Entry___________________________________________________

6. AG Entry___________________________________________________

Number of Entries: ___________ 

Sugar House: ___________________________________________________________________________
Address, City, State, Zip: __________________________________________________________________
Contact Name:  ________________________ email:_________________________________________

Phone Number: _______________________________________________________________
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